
 
 

Docket TC-060177 
Seatac Shuttle,LLC 

8/10/06 
  
Penny Hansen 
WUTC Staff 
phansen@wutc.wa.gov  
records@wutc.wa.gov 
  
Dear Penny, 
  
On July 31 I sent you a request for clarification on Commissioner Sidran’s Comment 
letter.  On Aug. 4, 2006, a notice of opportunity to submit comments regarding the CR-
102 scheduled for hearing in September under this docket was issued.  In order to provide 
any meaningful comments we will need the clarifications previously requested and a final 
draft of the proposed WAC 480-30 which is the subject of this CR-102. 
  
We are over loaded with all of the reviews of code currently underway as well as trying 
to continue to provide our customers with premium service during this time of heightened 
security; therefore, please respond at your earliest convenience so that we may have the 
maximum time permitted to respond during the comment period. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Mike Lauver. 


